
Important Information Update

Description

Open Meeting Policy

The Open Meeting Policy motion was inadvertently published with the Board Packet this month.

The correct information is as follows: There is a motion in the March Board Packet which shows an
Open Meeting Policy change that would restrict video recording or taping of Committee Meetings. That
was posted in error. The only change being made to the Open Meeting Policy is that official 
recordings would be done by POA hired employees or staff.

All other people are not restricted from recording or videoing meetings.

I hope this clears things up.

Vote Count on March 24, 2020

There is no intention to cancel the vote count.  The counting location has been changed to the
Coronado Community Center Auditorium to allow for more space between tables. Masks, gloves, and
sanitizer will be provided. The start time remains the same. 8:00 a.m.
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